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To the members of the Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services 
Committee,
My name is Dan Masessa from Montville and I Oppose LD 227.
This bill is sickening! Gender altering surgery is a disguising, criminal act that should 
never be permitted.
Taking away parent's rights to know what is happening to their children is wrong. 
Parents raise their children. Not the school and Not the state!
Any medical "professional" who performs disfigurement surgery to children should 
be arrested, not protected!
Our elected officials should be protecting our children, not throwing them to the 
wolves.
I strongly urge the committee to vote Ought to Not To Pass.
Daniel S. Masessa
Montville, Maine


